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Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 
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 June 
Last Day for Students 

 

 

 

Marigolds 
All of our classes will participate 
in the Marigold Project this year. 
The Marigolds have been started  
and are well underway. We will be planting in June. 
 
   
 

Celebrate Notes . . .  

 
The following students received a Bento Box as a prize 
for Litterless Lunch day on Thursday, April 20 in 
celebration of Earth Day 2023: Bridget (K), Finn (Gr. 1), 
Jemma (Gr. 2), Bryceson (Gr. 4), Hannah (Gr. 3), Kairi 
(Gr. 4).   
 
 

 
Kindergarten Orientation Day 

 

 

Kindergarten Orientation – Friday, June 2nd 
 
On Friday, June 2, current Kindergarten students will 
remain home while next year’s students spend the day with 
Mrs. Hoyt. 
 

 
 
 

Home & School 
 
We are excited to announce the winners of the Spring 

Basket Draw - Lynn Herrell and Betty Nightingale! 

 

A big thank you to all the families who sold tickets to 

help raise money for school activities. A special 

thank you to Stephanie and Denise for organizing all 

the donations from local businesses.  The Spring 

Basket raised a total of $2,130.00!!!! 

 

June 13th (rain date June 14th) students will be 

travelling to the Magnetic Hill Zoo for a day of 

fun!  We are very excited to be sponsoring this field 

trip. Permission slip will be coming home later this 

month. 

 

If you would like to donate your recyclables 

(cans/bottles) to raise money for playground 

improvements, Apohaqui Elementary Home and 

School has an account with the redemption center in 

Sussex.  Thank you to those who dropped off 

recyclables during parent teacher.  This account will 

be ongoing. 

 

The next Home and School meeting will be on 

Tuesday May 16th at 7pm, PSSC at 6:30pm 
 

Grade 5 Orientation at Sussex Middle School 

On Friday, June 2, the Grade 5 class will go to 

Sussex Middle School for an orientation 

session.  They will come on their usual bus to 

and from school and will be transported to 

SMS by school bus for the orientation. 

Students will leave Apohaqui Elementary at 

8:20 a.m. and return at approximately 11:00 

a.m.  A permission slip will be coming home 

in the next few days. 

 

The Great Canadian Farm Tour 
 
Grade 2 is participating in a unique 
learning opportunity, Agriculture in the 
Classroom. 
 
They will be visiting 10 farms virtually 
across Canada from mid-April to mid-
May. They will learn about Canada’s 
exciting agriculture and food 
story. Connect and interact virtually with 
real farmers on their own farms, 
and experience what it’s like on a real 
farm.  Some of the farms we will be 
visiting are: Tomatoes - British Columbia, 
Grains - Alberta, Sheep – Saskatchewan, 
Chickens – Manitoba, Apples – Ontario, 
Pork – Quebec, Potatoes – New 
Brunswick, Christmas Tree – Nova Scotia, 
Research – Prince Edward Island, Bees – 
Newfoundland & Labrador. 
 
We hope that this learning opportunity 
will inspire students, ignite their 
curiosity, and teach them about the 
important role agriculture plays in their 
lives, EVERYDAY! 
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